
 
 

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 
This term the students from 3/4 MS were lucky enough to go on an excursion to 

Sydney Observatory to further their learning on the relationship between the 
Sun, Moon and Earth.  While they were there, they used augmented reality 
to revise the cycle of day and night leading to the discovery of the 

reason for the season. They timed the movement of the Sun to 
investigate and calculate the length of the day and they learnt to use 
the Southern Cross to find direction and identify seasonal changes in 

the sky. 
 

 
 

 
P.E. 

This Term we have also been 
lucky enough to participate in 
a netball skills program and 
have been making great 

progress with our throwing and catching skills as well as our shooting skills all 
while have some fun with our classmates. 
 

     


